
Colleagues,Colleagues,

Just a quick message before the holiday festivities gets into full swing.Just a quick message before the holiday festivities gets into full swing.

TRANSFER WINDOWTRANSFER WINDOW

The transfer process is open and will close on January 18, 2022. An emailThe transfer process is open and will close on January 18, 2022. An email
from the district was sent out to all staff. OEA encourages everyone tofrom the district was sent out to all staff. OEA encourages everyone to
apply for a transfer even if you are unsure. The email has all the details. Thisapply for a transfer even if you are unsure. The email has all the details. This
may be a great time to spruce up your resume or take a look at what ismay be a great time to spruce up your resume or take a look at what is
needed to apply for a transfer.needed to apply for a transfer.
  
SURVEYSURVEY

Thank you to everyone who completed the survey on the 'RemoteThank you to everyone who completed the survey on the 'Remote
Learning Day.' The data collected will be used to advocate for a changeLearning Day.' The data collected will be used to advocate for a change
during an ‘Inclement Weather’ day in discussion with the district. Anotherduring an ‘Inclement Weather’ day in discussion with the district. Another
survey will be sent out on the 28survey will be sent out on the 28thth of December, asking about any of December, asking about any
Membership Activities that you participated in this semester or would like toMembership Activities that you participated in this semester or would like to
see the committee host.see the committee host.
  
We have read the comments from the survey and welcome the input thatWe have read the comments from the survey and welcome the input that
was shared. OEA will continue to advocate on the many fronts we findwas shared. OEA will continue to advocate on the many fronts we find
ourselves in. Though, we may not be in the classroom or trenches as youourselves in. Though, we may not be in the classroom or trenches as you
are every day, we are working on the many challenges impacting yourare every day, we are working on the many challenges impacting your
classrooms that must be addressed with those making the decisions. Itclassrooms that must be addressed with those making the decisions. It
hasn’t been easy, but we continue to push forward and to advocate forhasn’t been easy, but we continue to push forward and to advocate for



what is right for you, our members, and the students you service. We knowwhat is right for you, our members, and the students you service. We know
your job is extremely hard, we have never said it was easy. We are here toyour job is extremely hard, we have never said it was easy. We are here to
support what you are doing!support what you are doing!

I hope that over the break you will make space to do what feels right toI hope that over the break you will make space to do what feels right to
you to renew and recharge. I hope you have the opportunity to relax,you to renew and recharge. I hope you have the opportunity to relax,
connect with your friends and family and enjoy this break. You deserve thisconnect with your friends and family and enjoy this break. You deserve this
and so much more.and so much more.
  
Happy Holidays,Happy Holidays,
  
RobertRobert
OEA PresidentOEA President
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